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Andrew D. Goins 
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Minister of Students 
 

150 Downin Lane, Port Deposit, MD 21904 

410-378-4476 

www.pvbchurch.com     or     pvbpreschool.org 

Sunday School - 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday Worship - 8:45 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday Evening Worship - 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Prayer Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
 

March 3, 2019 

He giveth 
snow like 
wool: he 

scattereth 
the hoar-
frost like 
ashes.  

 

Psalm 
147:16 
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 A Note from Pastor Phillips: 
     

Thank you for coming to worship with us today.  If you are 
first-time visitor, I would sure like the opportunity to meet you and wel-
come you personally.  Because I believe in a Sovereign God, I don’t be-
lieve anything happens by chance.  I believe you were brought here today 
for a purpose.  I would love to help you discover that purpose, and to see if 
there is any way we as a church can bless and minister to you and your 
family.  Please stop by the Resource Center after the service so I can shake 
your hand.  I’d sure count it a privilege.      
          Pastor Harold 

DEACONS MEETING:  There will be a deacon meeting tonight after the 
film.  

JAMMIN’ FOR JESUS:  FREE guitar lessons - beginner to intermediate 
level - geared towards learning worship music, worship style music, 
chords, electric lead riffs, basic theory, etc. We will have practical appli-
cation to play actual songs played during worship service.  Please bring 
acoustic only. If you only have electric, that's fine, but bring small amp. 
Date and day of week are to be determined after interest level is as-
sessed.  If interested, please contact Frank Esposito at  443-907-5456.  

THE T2 MINISTRY for young wives and moms begins Thursday, March 
7.  We will meet the first Thursday evening of each month at 6:30 
p.m. in the coffee room to share Bible study and encouragement.  
There is no book to purchase.  There is a sign-up sheet on the Ladies’ 
Ministry bulletin board.  Please sign up if you need childcare, so we can 
plan.  If you have questions, please contact Gayle Leubecker at 443-406
-0630.   

HELPERS NEEDED:  We are in need of additional helpers for Wednes-
day evening Awana classes, Sunday baby nursery and Sunday 2-year-
old class.  Husband and wife couples are welcome and encouraged!  If 
willing to serve, please contact Wendy Falko or the church office.  Thank 
you! 

HELP SUPPORT OUR PRESCHOOL:  Each month our preschool col-
lects a supply to help keep costs down for our preschool families.  This 
month we are collecting construction paper.  If you can contribute some, 
please put it in the box by the preschool office door.  Thank you! 

IMPACT STUDENT MINISTRY:  For updated events and announce-
ments concerning our student ministry, please go to impactstudents.org.  

 

11 

OFFICE HOURS:  Our office is open Monday through Thursday from 
8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Requests and questions received via e-mail and 
phone messages after close of business Thursday afternoon will be 
addressed as soon as possible upon our return to the office.  It’s our 
privilege to serve our Church family.  Thank you! 

Pleasant View Baptist Church is a smoke-
free campus.  We encourage you to re-
frain from smoking while on the premis-
es.  If you must smoke while here, please 
do so in your car.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask one of our Pastors. 

Setting an 
example 

for the next 
generation 

Thank you for joining us today for worship.  
Your presence was a blessing. 

If there is any way that our church can 
assist you or your family, please contact the 
office at 410-378-4476. 

We pray that you have been blessed, and 
have found that coming to Pleasant View 

Baptist Church is truly  . . . like coming home. 

Free guest WIFI is available to use with Bible apps 
during the service.  Choose “Sanctuary” and use the password 
12345678. 

PLEASE refrain from bringing food and any drink 
except water into the sanctuary.  Even travel cups 
with lids can spill, causing stains on the upholstered 
pews.  Thank you. 

tel:4439075456
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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 11 
Ladies Bible Study (see page 6) 

6:00 p.m. (Room 112) 
*** 

PVPS Board Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 12 
Budget Committee - 1:00 p.m. 

*** 

Admin. Committee - 6:00 p.m. 
*** 

Ladies’ Prayer Group - 6:30 p.m. 
*** 

MONDAY, MARCH 18 
Pearl Ministry Supervision Meeting - 

6:00 p.m. (Room 112) 
*** 

Nursing Home Ministry - 7:30 p.m. 
*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 19 
Celebrate Recovery Meal - 6:30 p.m. 

(Youth Center) 
*** 

SATURDAY, MARCH 23 
JOSH MCDOWELL 

PARENTING SEMINAR 
(SEE PAGE 4) 

*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 26 
Prayer Shawl Ministry - 6:30 p.m. 

*** 

THURSDAY, MARCH 28 
Senior Coffee BINGO - 9:00 a.m. 

*** 

SATURDAY, MARCH 30 
PINEWOOD DERBY - 8:00 a.m. 

*** 

SUNDAY, MARCH 31 
Jr. Church Interim Lunch Meeting 

12:30 p.m. - (Youth Center) 
*** 

Student-led Worship - 6:00 p.m. 
*** 
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FINANCIAL UPDATE  

Last Week’s Undesignated Offering   $19,672.43 

Last Month’s Average Weekly Undesignated Offering   $17,434.49 

JOIN US TONIGHT AT 
6PM IN THE SANCTUARY 

FOR A SHOWING OF 
THIS FILM (Youth will 
view the film also - no 

youth service) 

Attention Sunday School Teachers 
for Children’s Classes 

 

We so appreciate your willingness to serve the Lord in 
this capacity!   

This is just a reminder to please arrive by 8:45 on Sun-
day mornings.  Children are often dropped off at this 
time by parents attending early worship service, and 
they cannot  be left unattended in the rooms. 

Thank you! 
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We are excited and looking forward to having 
Josh McDowell with us on Saturday, March 
23, 2019.   

Because the dynamics of the home have be-
come more complicated than ever, the 

phrase, “traditional home,” can mean a variety of different 
things to many people, generating even more complexity in how 
we point our children to the gospel of Jesus Christ.    

Josh will be teaching about the dynamics of parenting and grand-
parenting and how we can best lead our children to Christ.  
Teachers will also benefit greatly from this event, also gaining 
wisdom from Josh’s experiences.   

Pre-purchase of tickets through March  17 will guarantee that 
your lunch will be included.  Additional lunches will be purchased 
for later registrants until sold out.    Tickets are available for $20 
per person through February 28.  Group tickets are available as 
follows:  for every group of 10 tickets sold, the 11th is free.  As of 
March 1, tickets will be $25 each. Group discounts will still be 
available at $25 each for 10 tickets, with the 11th ticket free. 

Doors will open at 8:00 AM. 

For tickets, go to www.pvbchurch.tix.com and follow the link 
specified for Josh McDowell tickets. 

LIMITED CHILDCARE will be available for registered children 10 
and under for those in our church family who have no access to 
a babysitter.  The fee for childcare is $10 per child (household 
maximum of $25).  Children MUST be registered no later than 
Monday, March 4 if you need childcare, and the fee must be 
paid at the time of registration.  Lunch (pizza), beverages and 
snacks will be provided for the children. 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _____________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ______________________________________________________________ 
  

 CHILDCARE NEEDED FOR: 
 

  # of children  _______      Ages   ________________________
  

          Childcare Amount Enclosed  ____________ 
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T H I S   W E E K  AT   A   G L A N C E  

SUNDAY, MARCH 3 
 8:45 a.m.  - Worship Service 
 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. - Small Group Bible Studies 
 10:30 a.m. - Worship & Baptism Service 
 6:00 p.m. - Tortured for Christ Movie & Lord’s Supper 
 7:30 p.m. - Deacon Meeting 

MONDAY, MARCH 4 
 6:00 p.m. - Ladies Bible Study (Room 112) 
 6:30 p.m. - Speechless (Sanctuary) 
 7:00 p.m. - MBI Spring Session (Room 114) 

TUESDAY, MARCH 5 
 7:00 a.m. - Prayer (Sanctuary) 
 7:00 p.m. - Celebrate Recovery (Youth Center) 

WEDNESDAY,  MARCH 6 
 5:30 p.m. - God’s Call (Sanctuary) 
 5:45 p.m. - Little Lights Preschool Choir (Rm. 134) 
 5:45 p.m. - Salt Shakers Children’s Choir (Rm. 117) 
 6:30 p.m. - Awana Program (Youth Center) 
 6:45 p.m. - BUS LEAVES FOR Youth Mission Initiative 
 7:00 p.m. - Adult Bible Study (Sanctuary) 

THURSDAY, MARCH 7 
 9:00 a.m. -  Senior Coffee Corner 
 6:30 p.m. - Praise & Worship Practice 
 6:30 p.m. - T2 Ministry (Coffee Room) (see page 2) 

SATURDAY, MARCH 9 
Daylight Savings Time!  
Set your clocks AHEAD an hour at bedtime. 
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JUNIOR CHURCH SCHEDULE  

This week, March 3 

Games/Arts & Crafts Service Helpers 
Adrienne Phillips Evan Kelly 
Nikki Kelly Nikki Kelly 
 

Next week, March 10 

Games/Arts & Crafts Service Helpers 
Robin King Genna Falko 
Ernie King Emily Falko 
  

EVENING NURSERY SCHEDULE  
5 & Under 

  

 March 3 - Jesse Dean 
    Belinda Dean      

 March 10 - Larissa Moody 
    Angel Johnson 

SPECIAL MUSIC SCHEDULE  

This week, March 3 Next week, March 10 

8:45 a.m. –  Jim Backert Valerie Goodnow 
6:00 Off. –    Laurie Hornberger Jason Johnson 
6:00 Msg.  – Ponch Bolado Beverly England 

RESOURCE CENTER SCHEDULE  

This week, March 3 Next week, March 10 

 8:45 a.m. – Malinda Lally Barbara Kelly 
10:30 a.m. – Malinda Lally Barbara Kelly 

MORNING NURSERY SCHEDULE  

 Service 1  Service 2 
   

March 3 Jessica Williams Nikki Justice 
 Theresa Wright Ginny Almony 
   Sierra Bolado 

March 10 Jessica Williams Adrienne Phillips 
  Josh Williams Jen Moore 
  Patti Jo Cook 
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YOU’RE INVITED TO JOIN THE TEA TIME QUILTERS 

  This quilting group meets the second Saturday of each 
month from 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Youth Center to 
quilt and share fellowship.  We also share devotions, 
quilting ideas & techniques, mission projects, road trips 
and each others’ company!  If you are interested in 
quilting, come visit for a meeting or two to see if you’d 
like to be a part of this group of talented women.   We’d 
love to have you join us!  If you have any questions, 
please contact Deb Dodsworth at 410-378-0620. 

LADIES SOFTBALL SIGN-UP 
It’s that time of year again!  Our ladies 
softball team is getting ready to take the 
field! 

Practice will begin March 18 at our PVBC 
field.  You must be at least 14 years old to 
play.  If interested in playing, please see 
Cyndy Bolado or call/text her at  443-907
-3661. 

Ladies Bible Study 
Danielle Bane will be facilitating the DVD Bible study 
Kingdom Woman Monday evenings in room 112 at 6:00 
p.m. beginning  March 11.  The study will last 6 to 8 
weeks.  You must have the study guide to participate.  
The book is recommended, but not required.  Materi-
als are available online. 

Sign up at the ladies’ ministry bulletin board to 
participate.  If you have questions, please see 
Danielle Bane. 



 

6 

PINEWOOD DERBY 

We will be holding the Pinewood Derby Saturday, 
March 30.  Breakfast and check-in begin at 8:00 a.m.  
All cars MUST be checked in no later than 9:00 a.m. to 
be eligible to race.   

We will have Bible quizzing at the race, and have giv-
en your children study sheets in Awana.  If they 
missed Awana last week, have them ask for a study 
sheet. 

Car kits are available for purchase in the Resource 
Center.   

Youth Center Tables 
If you have a Sunday School class or event that uses tables in the 
Youth Center, please place the tables and chairs on the provided 
racks prior to leaving the area.  The area is used every day for 
Preschool meals and  Wednesday evenings for Awana games, 
and needs to be clear for them.  Many hands make light work.  
Thank you! 

KENYA MISSION TRIP 

Pastor Josh and Jaclyn Phillips are excited to announce that they 
are leading a team from our church to minister at an orphanage in 
Kenya.  Josh & Jaclyn will also be training pastors and their wives 
from Kenya, Uganda and Tanzania.  The team consists of: 

 Jeffrey & Toni Gilley Josh & Jaclyn Phillips 
 Ray & Katie Keyes Nate & Allie McPherson 
 Jimmy Spielman Henry Barrett 
 Andrew, Casie, Nate and Emmett Goins 

If you would like to contribute to help offset travel expenses 
(approximately $3,000/person), please make checks payable to 
PVBC and place them in the offering with “Kenya Team” in the 
memo area.  Your gift will be divided evenly among the partici-
pants.  If you would like to direct your gift to one or more individu-
als, please write “Kenya” and the name(s) of those you wish to sup-
port.  If you have questions, please call Gayle in the church office. 
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This year’s week of prayer takes place Sunday, March 3 
through Saturday, March 9.  Brochures will be available 
in the lobby at the Welcome Center.  Designated giving 
envelopes will be available in the pews and at the Wel-
come Center.  Thank you for supporting missionaries in 
North America! 

Junior Church Interim Luncheon Meeting 

We will have a luncheon meeting for all Junior 
Church volunteers Sunday, March 31 after the 
10:30 worship service.  We will be discussing 
how our new strategy for this ministry has 
been working during the first few months of 
implementation.  Please sign up in the lobby 
so we can plan the amount of food.   

PEANUT FREE ZONE 
 

PVBC is a nut-free facility.  Please refrain from 
bringing foods containing nuts into the building.  We have re-
cently found candy wrappers and an actual peanut on the floor 
in the children’s classrooms.  We have church family members 
who have deadly allergies to nuts.  Please help us keep our 
brothers and sisters in Christ safe.  Thank you. 


